
A new Journey begins !

Dear IIM Members,

On behalf of the fraternity, I would like to thank you for 

helping us thrive amidst all odds. We value your patronage.

May we as an Organization  ‘soar high’ in the realm of success 

and good work in the metallurgical fraternity !! 

Wishing you all a fulfilling year ahead !!

Kushal Saha

Secretary General,IIM


